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Product Change Notification – PCN # PCN000502 

January 5th, 2018  

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Moxa is planning to implement a change to certain products. 

Please review the detailed information given below to determine how these changes will affect your products 

and/or processes. If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact the person listed below. 

 

Subject:  

Change the product version of MPC-2070 series from V1.0.0 to V1.0.1. 

 

Service Level: Basic 

 

Effective Date: February, 2018 

 

Model Names/ Current Version/ New Version: 

 

Model Name Current Version New Version 

MPC-2070-E2-T V1.0.0 V1.0.1 

MPC-2070-E2-T-W7E V1.0.0 V1.0.1 

MPC-2070-E2-LB-T V1.0.0 V1.0.1 

MPC-2070-E2-LB-T-W7E V1.0.0 V1.0.1 

 

Change Description:  

Due to isolated power implementation instead of non-isolated power, to change DC power module to new part 

number and upgrade the version from V1.0.0 to V1.0.1 accordingly. The isolated power has the same 

functionality but provides the better safety protection on MPC-2070. 

 

Delivery Schedule:  

V1.0.1 version will be available to order starting February 10th, 2018, and will be ready for shipment by 

February 25th, 2018. 

 

Note:  

N/A 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Note: For questions, contact the <jonashc.chen@moxa.com>or your regional sales contact. 




